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ABOUT THE PROJECT

TIMING AND BENEFITS

•

•

•

KEEPING YOU INFORMED

Existing conditions looking south on 19th Ave E at 
E Lynn St

This Safe Routes to School project will make it 
safer and easier for kids to walk and bike by 
improving the intersection at E Lynn St and       
19th Ave E near Montlake Elementary School. 

We expect construction will begin in mid-2017. 
Improvements include:

Sidewalk restoration to improve walking 
connections on 19th Ave E and E Lynn St
An all-way stop to improve the flow of traffic 
through the intersection  
A curb bulb to shorten the crossing distance 
for people walking
Curb ramps for better ADA accessibility
A raised crosswalk to increase visibility of 
pedestrians

•

•

We’re committed to keeping you informed   
throughout construction. Feel free to contact us, 
and be on the lookout for more information.  
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PEDESTRIAN SAFETY IMPROVEMENTS
Coming to E Lynn St/19th Ave E

Curb bulb

Sign up to receive project email updates:  
PedestrianImprovements2@seattle.gov

This project is funded by the School Safety Traffic and 
Pedestrian Improvement Fund and the 9-year Levy to 
Move Seattle approved by voters in 2015. Learn more 
about the levy at: 
www.seattle.gov/transportation/LevytoMoveSeattle.htm


